
Response to E04-000094-2 
 
1. An updated manual and confidentiality letter have been uploaded with 

the revised FCC ID number. 
2. A revised test report has been uploaded with additional information 

regarding the frequency stability. 
3.  A revised test report has been uploaded with additional information 

regarding this issue. 


